
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 Civic Offices 
Gloucester Square 

Woking 
Surrey  GU21 6YL 

 
Telephone (01483) 755855 

Facsimile (01483) 768746 
DX 2931 WOKING 

Email wokbc@woking.gov.uk 
Website www.woking.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
29 March 2019 
 
Dear Sir Madam 

Designation of Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Forum and Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Area 

 

I wrote to you in January 2019 regarding the application by the proposed Hoe Valley Neighbourhood 
Forum to designate the Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Forum and Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Area. 
The intention at the time was for the Council to consider the application at its meeting on 4 April 
2019. I am sorry to confirm that I am unable to complete due diligence in time for the report to go on 
the agenda for this meeting. I will notify you in due course when a revised date for Council to 
consider the report is agreed. I do appreciate your expectation for this matter to be considered as 
soon as possible, and in this regard, I sincerely apologise for the delay.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ernest Amoako 
Planning Policy Manager 
 
 
For further information please contact Ernest Amoako on 01483 743427 (Direct Line) or  
Email ernest.amoako@woking.gov.uk 
 


